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Reference: OBPR21-01019 
Telephone: 6271 6270 
e-mail: helpdesk-obpr@pmc.gov.au 

 
Ms Clare Stark 
Senior Adviser 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
 
 
Dear Ms Stark 
                                             
Decision RIS - Australian Energy Market Commission - Enhancing operational 
resilience in relation to indistinct events 
  
Thank you for providing the Office of Best Practice Regulation (OBPR) with the Final Rule 
Determination and associated Rule titled National Electricity Amendment (Enhancing 
operational resilience in relation to indistinct events) Rule 2022, for assessment as a decision 
Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS). The OBPR received this document on 17 February 2022. 
 
The OBPR confirms that the Australian Energy Market Commission is compliant with the 
applicable RIS requirements. The analysis in the rule determination adequately meets the 
elements for a decision RIS as set out in the Regulatory Impact Analysis Guide for Ministers’ 
Meetings and National Standard Setting Bodies.   
 
The OBPR’s reference number for this matter is OBPR21-01019. If you have any further 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you have any queries please feel free to contact OBPR. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jason Lange 
Executive Director 
23 February 2022 


